
＜NOTICE＞ 
VISITOR RESTRICTIONS 

To prevent the spread of COVID-19 infection, no visitors are 

allowed in the inpatient ward from December 21, 2020 (Mon). 

We ask for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

【  To our inpatients  】 

 Entry to areas outside the ward will be limited (except for tests, etc.)  
 To minimize the risk of infection, entry to the basement floor shops, Tully’s coffee 

shop, and restaurant will be prohibited. Necessary items are to be purchased 
before hospitalization. During your stay, please purchase from the mobile sales 
cart that comes around the wards (starting Dec. 21) 

 No visiting allowed outside the ward (atrium or café) 
 

【  To families of inpatients  】 

 Only 1 visitor per patient allowed to accompany for hospitalization and discharge 
 Package drop-off and pick-up accepted at times below. 

Monday to Friday:  
2:00 PM-5:00 PM General Information desk on ground floor. 
Saturdays, Sundays, National holidays: 
1:30 PM-3:00 PM General Information desk on ground floor. 

 If the ward is busy, you may need to wait to pick up laundry, etc. 
 Please do not pack valuable items (cash, IC cards, mobile phones, insurance 

cards, maternity passbook, etc.) If it needs to be delivered, please notify the 
General Information desk. 

 Fresh flowers, food, and beverages are not accepted 
 

Hospital Director, Center Hospital of NCGM 


